Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P O Box 948 Tahlageg OK 74465



Dear Chief Mankiller:

We are writing on behalf of our 3 year old son and 2 year old daughter. We are working on collections of different historical issues for them at this time for the both of them to carry into their future school years.

We recently read in local papers of surgery you experienced. We hope you are feeling better now. However, in reading about you becoming Chief, my wife and I felt contacting you would benefit our children in the future.

We would be interested in having you share some of your thoughts about your position at this time. We would also like to know some points of history about your family and what some of the experiences were for them in the past. We feel our children should know about your culture first hand and that this information would be beneficial to them in school when the time comes.

We would also appreciate your signing our First Day Cover with your name and title and returning it with your letter. Please address your letter to Pamela & Matthew.

Your assistance will be appreciated. Good Health always.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tom & Kathy Nucifore